
 

Welcome Members! 

 
Membership Season: July 1, 2021 through June 30 2022 

Dear new club members, 

Thank you for choosing The Center Skating Academy as your or your 
family’s skating club. The CSA is proud of our mission statement, our 
talented staff of coaches, and our members dedicated to developing 
the sport of figure skating. 

Please review the following checklist before submitted your 
membership application: 

• Membership application form • Annual membership contract • Code of 
conduct 

Members will also be asked to sign acceptance of USFS Safe Sport 
policies and the USFS Parent and Skater code of conduct found on the 
USFS Website. 

Please familiarize yourself with the club tab on the CSA website for 
any notices or important information about the CSA. 

CSA membership includes a USFS membership when CSA is designated as 
your home club. All USFS memberships expire on June 30, 2021 (unless 
you are a collegiate member who has renewed in the last three years). 
It is important to renew your membership by this date. 

If you have any other questions or concerns please feel free to reach 
out to us at 
(978) 793-4600 or customerservice@centerskatingacademy.com. 

Regards,  

Lori Winawer  

President Center skating academy  


